
        Harris Teeter VIC 

 Please re-link your VIC Cards for the new school year Last year 

BHS families raised $3,450! Thank you!! 

By linking your Harris Teeter VIC card to Butler High School PTSO (#1243), we will earn a      
percentage of your Harris Teeter purchases. There are three ways to link your card: 
 

 Go directly to the Harris Teeter website and follow their instructions: "Harris Teeter VIC Link". 

 Present your VIC card to a cashier at Harris Teeter and ask them to link it to Butler High School, or 
school #1243. 

 Go to Pay4SchoolStuff.com and click on LOGIN, go to David W Butler High School/fill in on PTSO form 
and send to school. 

Cards are not automatically re-linked. Program runs August 1st—May 31st .  
 

 

 

 

Publix Super Markets has a program that will enable our school to make money 
every time we shop at Publix. For every $37,500 our supporters spend at Publix, 
$250 will be given to our school at the quarter's end. If we have not reached the 
$37,500 mark by the end of a quarter, our balance will carry over to the next 
quarter.  
 
 Publix Partner cards may be picked up in the school office – get one for 
Grandma too.  Be sure to carry the card with you and remember: 
 

Let the cashier know you have a Publix Partners card at the beginning of your 

transaction. 

 Your card is good at Publix stores in Alabama, Georgia, North Carolina, 

South Carolina, and Tennessee. 

http://phsptso.cmswiki.wikispaces.net/Harris+Teeter+VIC
http://www.harristeeter.com/community/together_in_education/link_to_your_school.aspx

